
 
 

Volunteers needed for 
PLAYGROUND BUILD DAY! 

Saturday, December 8th, 7:45am – 3:00PM 
Dolphin Park, north end of North Beach (Rain or Shine) 

 
Volunteers will construct a brand new play space at Dolphin Park on North Beach on December 8, 

thanks to a generous grant from the Rebuild Texas Fund and Kaboom. Project partners are North 

Beach Community Association and the City of Corpus Christi Parks & Recreation Department. 
The playground at Dolphin Park, located at 200 Sandbar Ave, will be rebuilt with state-of-the-art new 

playground equipment, providing another fun activity at this family-oriented beach area. 

 

On Build Day, Dec 8, 150 volunteers are needed to work 7:45am to 3:00pm 
Pre-Build Day, Dec 6, 25 volunteers are needed for site prep 8:00am to 4:00pm 
v Jobs include: assemble playground pieces, mix concrete, serve food and assist workers.  

v Volunteers must be 18 years old or older. 

v Wear clothes you don’t mind getting dirty and closed-toe shoes; leave valuables at home. 

v Youth activities will be provided while the adults work on the playground. 

v Provided: Gloves, goggles, breakfast, and lunch.   
 Sign Up Today! Online >>> https://www.tfaforms.com/4700338 
By Phone  >>> to Chuck Anderson at 617-429-5157 or Carrie Meyer at 361-442-0628 

By Email >>> chucka.gbt@gmail.com, or thirdcoastphoto@gmail.com 

If you are unable to attend, show your support by joining the conversation online on 12/8/18 using 

the hashtag #playmatters 

 

Location: Dolphin Park is located at 200 Sandbar Ave, at the northeast end of North Beach 

 
 

 
 

 


